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I have received the FEC's letter dated June 29. As I discussed with Jennifer Thangavelu, during 2006 I inadvertently 

used a second data file when preparing the electronic filings. The FEC's reports are on one data file, and  the 

"correct" reports are on a different data file. The FEC is reading one set of reports, while the correct set of reports 

have not been recognized by the FEC. After trying to fix these errors, I consulted with the electronic filing office. In 

order to fix this problem once and for all, I will completely redo the entire 2006, and mid year 2007, reports. I hope 

to have this done before the end of this month. 


